
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

             Welcome back! Happy New Year to you all. I hope 

you have all had a wonderful Christmas with your 

loved ones. We are excited to start the new year off 

with our new topic, which is: toys, games and 

gadgets.  

 

 

English – ‘Toy Story’ film review, adverts 

Maths – Number (subtraction), position and direction 

Science – Plants 

PSHE – Online safety 

History - To know how toys have evolved over the past 75 years  

Art – Observational drawings based on the illustrations of Maurice Sendak 

PE – Dance 

DT – Designing and creating a marble run game  

RE – Special places of worship 

Music – Compose a theme tune to ‘Toy Story’ 

Computing – Spreadsheets 

 

A few reminders:  

- Please can all children wear uniform and bring PE kit to change into at school.  

- Swimming will continue throughout the year unless there is a staffing issue or venue 

issue, we will try to contact you in advance if swimming does have to be cancelled. 

- Any issues please contact me via email/diaries, alternatively a call to the office. 

 

Best Wishes 

Kelly Ferran  

Topic : Toys, games and 

gadgets 

 

 

What we are learning this half-term 


